
Dear Pastors and Praying Friends,

Thank you so much for your prayers. I know this letter is a little late in coming, but it is not without good reason.We
landed back in the USA on October 31, which is Hannah’s birthday, and enjoyed the joy of seeing our family again.
We spent a few days getting settled and unpacked, and on the morning of November 5, things became hectic.

Our youngest, Isla—who was born on October 4, safe and sound—started having blood in her spit-up along with a
few other complications. We took her to the Children’s Hospital of Atlanta (CHOA) and ended up staying there for
the next six days.

To make a long story short, Isla has some liver issues. We understand what her liver is doing, but we are still unsure
why. However, she has improved enough to be discharged. Please continue to pray for Isla and for us as we work to
determine the root cause of her condition.

As mentioned, we are back in the USA and are enjoying visiting our home church, updating supporting churches, and
meeting with new congregations. We still have a few openings in our schedule, which are listed below. If you would
like to have us in for a meeting, please let me know!
Openings:

November 20: Wednesday
December 1: Sunday AM, near Orlando (within a 3-hour drive)
December 4: Wednesday
December 15: Sunday AM, near Louisville, KY (within a 3-hour drive)

Right before we left Chile for the USA, we had the privilege of baptizing four people.  Our co-pastor, Ricardo, is
doing a great job holding down the fort in our absence. Please pray for him and the church while we are away. We
have had visitors every Sunday since our departure, and several young people are getting more involved in
evangelism. It is a blessing to see them learning to share their faith.

We are also in the final stages of expanding our rented church property, which will allow us to seat an additional 20-
25 people comfortably. Please pray for the completion of this construction project and for the Lord to guide us as we
search for a permanent property to purchase. If you would like to contribute towards the property fund for a
permanent building, donations can be sent to:
Attn: Shreve Building Fund, P.O. Box 647, Dawsonville, GA, 30534

Thank you so much for all your prayers over the past month or so. In 
just five weeks, we have welcomed a new baby, moved continents, a
nd experienced an extended hospital stay. Yet, praise the Lord, 
He always grants victory in one way or another.

In Christ,
Kyle, Hannah, 
Isabella, Isaiah, Shreve
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